
27th June, 2024

Sub: Clarification sought with respect to the recent news item

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This has reference to clarification sought by NSE vide e-mail dated 27th June, 2024 with 
respect to the recent news item which appeared on the 
“Website-www.economictimes.com” dated 26th June, 2024 captioned “Bosch weighs 
offer for appliance maker Whirlpool, say sources”. In this regard, we would firstly like to 
clarify that the said news article relates to our ultimate holding company i.e. Whirlpool 
Corporation, US and not Whirlpool of India Ltd.  We further submit that as a matter of 
policy we do not comment on market rumors or speculation. 

This is submitted for your information and records. 

Yours faithfully,

For Whirlpool of India Limited

Roopali Singh
Vice President- Legal and Company Secretary

Plot No. 40, Sector 44,
Gurugram, Haryana-122002

The Manager Listing  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers
Dalal Street
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 600238                                             

The Manager Listing
National Stock Exchange of India       
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051
Scrip Code: WHIRLPOOL
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